
 
 
 

June 24, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Kip D. Miller 
743 Navigators Point 
Seneca, SC 29672 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 12, 2013 to Chairman Allison 
Macfarlane concerning Duke Power's proposal to lower the floor level of Lake Keowee. 
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 

      
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


